
 Council Highlights 
Special Council Meeting of March 27, 2024  

 

Council Highlights briefly identify decisions made by Council. Council encourages its 
residents, businesses and stakeholders to keep in touch with Council news. 
 
2023 Financial Statements 
Council approved the 2023 audited Financial Statements as presented by Peggy Weinzierl, Auditor from 
Gitzel & Company, and Deb Brodie, Flagstaff County Corporate Services Director. The audited Financial 
Statement and Financial Information Return (FIR) is a legislated requirement and is an integral part of our 
Strategic Plan. It provides accountability to our citizens with openness, transparency, and inclusiveness. 
 
FIRST — Caravan Project — Letter of Support 
Council approved that a letter of support be provided to Flagstaff’s Informed Response Sharing Team 
Society (FIRST) for their grant application for their Caravan project through the Healthy Aging Alberta - 
Provincial Assisted Transportation Project - Phase 2. 
 
Special Council Meeting — April 3 
Council approved that a Special Council Meeting be held April 3. This meeting is to finish reviewing the 
previous year's programs and services, as part of the 2025-2028 Business Plan and Budget process.  
 
Provincial Regional Airport Collaboration Working Group 
Council approved to support the Provincial Regional Airport Collaboration Working Group.  

Once approved, the full Council Meeting minutes can be found at www.flagstaff.ab.ca under 
the “Council” tab and in the “Meetings and Minutes” section. 


